
USDA to Help Rural Residents, Businesses and Communities Affected by COVID-19

Written by USDA
Wednesday, 09 September 2020 16:05 - 

Feds outline some immediate improvements to their COVID-19 response.

  

  

WASHINGTON, DC - USDA Rural Development has taken a number of immediate actions to
help rural residents, businesses and communities affected by the COVID-19 outbreak. Rural
Development will keep our customers, partners and stakeholders continuously updated as more
actions are taken to better serve rural America.

  

Read the full stakeholder announcement here .
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https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA5MDkuMjY4MjYxMjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vd3d3LnJkLnVzZGEuZ292L3NpdGVzL2RlZmF1bHQvZmlsZXMvVVNEQV9SRFNBX0NPVklELTE5Q1VNVUxBVElWRUZhY3RzaGVldF8wOV8wOV8yMDIwLnBkZiJ9.eAxfOHx6m2Xvp9kYhUjkJX704VNadsIg3aRbxBTV30o/s/120670473/br/83413281908-l

